
 
11/12/21 
 
Holiday Park Board of Trustees: 
 
Eau Gallie Electric has finished running the electrical lines to the LED sign. Kendal Sign Company will be 
here next week to install the board. 
 
The new entrance gate system was installed on Thursday. 
 
I have contacted Huntington Bank to remove the trash from 437 HPB. Their crew have been here 3 
times. I have reported this to Hunting Bank as well. 
 
Bushco Landscaping will be giving an estimate on landscaping the areas around the bocce courts. 
 
The cabinets are here! They will be installed (in house) this week. Once they’re installed the counter top 
and sinks will be next. 
 
Have a great week-end!    
 
Sheree Morris 
District Manager 
 
Port Malabar Holiday Park  
215 Holiday Park Blvd. NE 
Palm Bay, FL. 32907  
 
321-724-2240   office 
321-724-8166   fax 
 


